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The Bendix® Tu-Flo® 400 compressor connecting rod assembly listed below is now obsolete and no longer provided 
by Bendix.  Please make a note of this change.

As always, we stand ready to address any questions or concerns you may have regarding these updates. Please contact your 
Bendix Representative or the Bendix Tech Team at 1-800-AIR-BRAKE (1-800-247-2725), option 2. Thank you for your business 
and your continued support.
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Bendix®  
Part No. Description
229082N Tu-Flo 400 connecting rod assembly
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